
P rent News! 

  
   May:  
 

  1-5- Teacher Appreciation Week   
  2-3- 4th Grade MATH OST 
     3- 3rd Grade Tour of Sebring 

  4-5- 5th Grade MATH OST 
  9-10- 3rd grade MATH OST 
  12- 1st Grade Field Trip 
  12- 3rd-5th Testing Fun Day 
  12- 2nd Grade Field Trip 

  16-  Track & Field Day K-5 (at BL) 
  17-  3rd Grade Field Trip 

  17- PIE Meeting @6PM 
  18- Rain date for Track & Field 
  18- Math Fact Fluency Reward 
  19- KGP Semester Award 
  21- McKinley Graduation Day 
  22- 5th Grade Visit & Picnic 
  22- Kindergarten Graduation @6 PM 
  23- 5th Grade Graduation @ 6PM 
  24- Semester Awards Assembly 
 1st & 2nd- 12:30-1:00 PM 
 3rd & 4th- 1:30-2:00 PM 

  25- Students’ Last Day – report cards  
        sent home with students.  
 

From The Principal…   

Success By Six 
 
Kindergarten Summer School is called 
‘Success By Six.”  It’s roughly 3 weeks 
of young students learning routines of 

our school day, spending time in 
classrooms, and interacting with future 

classmates.  Students participate in 
Circle Time, Songs, Playtime, Math, 

Reading, Crafts, and Computers. 
Parents of soon to be Kindergartners 
should contact the school to register 

for SB6! (330)938-2025. 
 

SB6 - Students entering Kindergarten 
May 30th- June 15th 
 8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

End-Of-Year Awards 
 
This year we will have two smaller 

assemblies for our “End Of Year 
Awards” for grades 1st-4th. The 

awards assemblies will be on 
Wednesday, May 24th.   

1st &  2nd Grade- 12:30-1:00 P.M. 
3rd & 4th Grade- 1:30-2:00 P.M. 

 
*Kindergarten will still have a 6PM 

graduation ceremony on  
Monday, May 22nd.   

*5th Grade graduation will still be  
Tuesday, May 23rd at 6:00 P.M.   

 
Both of these grade levels will 

receive their awards during their 
graduation ceremonies.  

 

 
 
 

For BL Miller Elementary Parents 
Thank you for being your child’s most important teacher!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Important Dates! 

Thank you so much for a wonderful first year as the 
principal of B.L. Miller Elementary.  I have truly felt right 
at home and I have enjoyed watching our teachers, 
students, and families blossom this year.  Thank you for 
welcoming me into your homes on my Sunday night phone 
calls, my newsletters, and at all of the events held at B.L. 
throughout this school year.  We have amazing things 
planned for this district and I can’t wait to continue to 
support our Trojan family! Have a wonderful Summer! 

 
Mrs. Hanley 

Principal, B.L. Miller 

May’s Positive 
Students Of The Month: 

 
Kindergarten 

Tate Pratt 
Tanner Chaney 

 
1st Grade 

William Perko 
Walker Ellsworth 

 
2nd Grade 
Mia Taylor 

Isabelle Smith 
 

3rd Grade 
Ayden Caughman 

 
4th Grade 

Gracie Hawkins 
Jackson Phillips 

 
5th Grade 

Kooper Leeland 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Kindergarten 

2022-2023 
It’s not too late to sign up!! 

(330) 938-2025 



Track & Field Updates  

BL Miller’s Track & Field Day will be held Tuesday, May 16th (rain date is Thurs, May 18th.)   
This year our Track & Field Day will be held at BL Miller instead of the stadium. The plan was to move 
Track and Field day back to the stadium this year, but there is some work being done on the field this 

Spring, so it is not accessible this year.  As always, parents will be invited to watch!  Bring a folding chair 
and cheer on your student/s! The students will all be receiving shirts by grade level in different colors 
sponsored by PIE.  These shirts are for the students to keep following Field Day.  Thank you for being 
understanding and look for more information coming home soon.  Times TBD, however. K-2 will be in 

the morning, and 3-5 will be in the afternoon.  Looking forward to the competition! 
 

Educational Sites for Summer Learning: 
www.pbskids.com 

www.coolmath.com 
www.abcya.com 

www.starfall.com 
www.kids.scholastic.com 
www.highlightskids.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 2023 

  

by Mr. 
The P.E. Scene   

b
y Mr. Hall 

 The end of school is fast approaching and soon a close to another 
fantastic year here at Sebring. I have really enjoyed being part of B.L. this 
year and am looking forward to Field Day. Unfortunately, Field day will 
be at B.L. and not at the High School as stated in an earlier letter.  

 
Grades K-2 have come a long way since the beginning of the year.  It has 
been really fun to watching  them grow.  We will finish the school year 
with practice for field  day and review of manipulative skills. 
 
Grades 3-5 will be starting flag football activities for the last part of the 
school year and are finishing up field day prep. Fifth graders will be 
watching a maturation video on Thursday, May 11th. The girls will be with 
the nurse and the boys will be with me. 

 
FYI: Appropriate dress for gym should consist of tennis shoes with laces 

or Velcro with heels and toes covered for running and safety. Jewelry 
should not be worn for P.E. class. Your child safety is important to me. If 
you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at 
ghall@sebring.k12.oh.us 

 
Remember the recommended time for a healthy lifestyle is 60 minutes of 
activity every day! Stay active and   have fun! 

 

Hello BL Miller Parents! I just want to start 
off by saying what an amazing and crazy 
school year it has been. This has been a 
great first year not only for your students 
but for me as their teacher. We have had 
our highs and lows but this year has 
definitely been one I won’t soon forget! 
 
Hello 5th Grade Parents! As we close the 
year, please keep in mind that in 6th Grade 
your child will have the awesome 
opportunity to join our band and choir 
programs! If your child already has decided 
to do band, choir, or both, I highly 
recommend that you look into getting 
them private lessons over the summer to 
kick off their musical journey with a BANG!  
 
If you want help or more information, 
please do not hesitate to contact me @ 
nhughes@sebring.k12.oh.us  
 
Our band and choir programs, while small, 
have continued to gain awards and praise 
for their outstanding work, and we want 
that to continue! Come and be a part of 
something AMAZING! 

 
As we close out the year, We will be doing 
a deep dive into different instrument 
families. We have already begun with 
meeting the woodwinds and have now 
moved on to brass and will soon discuss 
the percussion.   

 
O  i  h k  f   i ll  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SAVE THE DATES! 3rd Grade and Up! 

May 2023 
Ms. 

Luca’s 
 

 
 
 

This year has been great! I've had a fun time creating art with your students, trying new projects and 
using our kiln for the first time in the elementary.  Students will be bringing the remaining artwork they 
have left home during the next couple weeks.  Be on the lookout and I hope you enjoy their creativity.    
 
Kindergarten and 5th grade will be working on projects for both of their upcoming graduations.  I can’t 
wait for you to see their artwork displayed.   
  
 Have a great summer and I look forward to seeing everyone next year!! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


